
 

 
 
 
 

Happy Birthday! 
       

     Karen Murphy --   August 7  
    Sharon Yates --    August 20  
    Kristen Beason -- August 25  
    Margaret MartinðAugust 27 
    Marcia Carsten -- August 29  
    Michele Casto --   August 30  
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Our next meeting is our 
 

August Picnic Potluck 

Wednesday, August 10th at 6:00pm 
 

We will meet at the Pavillion located 
behind the Senior Community  

Center in Twinsburg. 
 

RESERVATIONS WERE REQUIRED 

 You should have signed up to bring 
either an appetizer, salad or dessert 

for 8 people. 
 

The club will provide mini sandwich-
es, drinks & paper napkins.  Donôt 
forget that you must bring your 
own non-disposable dinner plate,  

silverware and a cup. 



 

 
 
 
 

Minutes of July Meeting   Twinsburg Garden Club 
www.twinsburg-garden-club.org 

 
 

Officers 
 
Co-President:   
 Rose Skipper 
Vice President:   
  
Secretary:   
 Geni Spera 
Treasurer:   
 Denise Herman 
 

Memberships 

 
National Garden Club, Inc. 
President - Mary Warshauer 
57 Buena Vista Avenue 
Rumson, NJ 07760 
 
Central Atlantic Region of  
National Garden Clubs, Inc., 
Director - Betty Cookendorfer 
10659 New Biddinger Rd. 
Harrison, OH 45030 
 
Garden Club of Ohio, Inc. 
President - Marlene Hatton 
10386 North Pond Lane 
Twinsburg, OH 44087 

 

~  ~  ~ 

Mission Statement 
 

The mission of the  
Twinsburg Garden Club  
is to promote interest in all  
aspects of gardening and the 
environment, and to  
encourage activities  
that enhance and  

enrich our community. 
 

~  ~  ~ 

If you have any news items or 
photos for the newsletter  

please contact   
Judy Aplis, Editor 
jcaplis1204@aol.com 
216-970-8838 

CALL TO ORDER:  The meeting was called to order by President Rose Skipper at 6:30 PM 
 
WELCOME MEMBERS & GUESTS:  There were two guests. 

HOSTESSES:  Thank you to hostesses Virginia Schmidt and Flora Carnabuci 

TREASURERôS REPORT:  Denise reported that we had expenses in the amount of $44.78, a 
deposit of $184.00 and an ending balance of $6,499.58. 
 
APPROVAL OF JUNE MINUTES: The minutes from the June meeting were approved.  
OLD BUSINESS: 

Native Plant Project: 
Virginia Schmidt gave an update on the Native Plant Project at the Twinsburg Com

 munity Gardens.  Our garden plots have been planted with native plants.  We can use 
 some of the plants for our plant sale. There is now a new hose at the gardens and 
 signs are being made.  She thanked all who have signed up to water the gardens. 

Library Garden Open House: 
Sue Davis reported on the open house that was held at the garden we maintain at the 
Twinsburg Library.  She thanked Kristen Beason for the lovely fliers she had made for 
the event.  The members at the event were very pleased with how many people 
showed up.  The Foundation of the Twinsburg Public Library had a lemonade stand set 
up.  There are currently approximately 25 various native plants. The committee is work-
ing on getting labels for all the plants. 
August Picnic: 
Denise Herman announced that this yearôs picnic will be on Wednesday, August 10, at 
6:00 pm., a  The club will provide mini sandwiches.  Members can bring a salad, appe-
tizer, or dessert to share that would serve 8 to 10 people.  Everyone is requested to 
bring their own place setting, preferably non-disposable.  In case of rain, the picnic will 
be moved inside the community center. Members were advised to email Denise by 8/3 
with what dish they will bring. 
Member Gardens: 
Rose announced that Virginia Schmidt has invited garden club members to tour her 
gardens on Thursday, July 14, from 6 to 8 pm.  There will be wine and ice cream! 
Garden Club Shirts: 
Kristen Beason brought samples of shirts and hats embroidered with the garden club 
logo.  The deadline for orders is July 18.  Her son has a business in California.  The 
items ordered will be embroidered and shipped back in time for our next meeting.  
Rose said green shirts can be ordered online.  She will send an email with samples. 
Featured Gardens: 
Mary Griffith will be working on the featured gardens.  She asked if she would be get-
ting signs to put out for the houses.  The featured gardens will be posted on our  
Facebook page once a week. 

SPEAKER PRESENTATION:   
Our speaker for the evening was Marlene Hatton, Twinsburg Garden Club member and 
GCO President, presenting on our 2022 Flower Show ñSummer in the Cityò. 
The schedule for the Flower Show will be as follows: 
     Drop-off entries: Thursday, July 21, between 3:00 PM and 7:00 PM 
     Open to the public: Friday, July 22, from 1:00 PM to 5:30 PM 
     Open to the public: Saturday, July 23, from 10 AM to 2:00 PM 
     Clean-up:   Saturday, immediately following the show 
 
Specific guidelines can be found on our website, www.twinsburg-garden-club.com  
Marlene and Virginia Schmidt are this yearôs co-chairs.  Virginia will be handling the 
Horticulture Division and Marlene will oversee the Design Division. 
Marlene gave a PowerPoint presentation which provided an overview of the Design 
Division of the flower show.  She included photos of samples for each division along 
with explanations and tips to help inspire our member participants.   

 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:50 PM. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Geni Spera, Secretary 
 

Next Monthôs Meeting ï Wednesday, August 10, 6PM 
Twinsburg Garden Club Summer Picnic 
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http://www.twinsburg-garden-club.com


 

 
 
 
 

 

July Meeting Photos 

Above and right: Marlene reviews  the rules for 
entries in the design section of the Flower Show 
and shows some ideas for arrangements. Below:  Judy, Rose and Carol make 

their refreshment selections.  There 
are so many delicious choices. 

Everyone is focused on the Flower Show 
instructions. 

A big thank you to our hostesses, 
Virginia and Flora, for the wonderful 

snacks. 

Mary Ann checks out the Flower 
Show design samples. 

Denise and Valerie take time to chat 
and enjoy the refreshments.  

 

Rose, Kristen and Mary have a 
chance to visit. 
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Garden Get -Together 

On a beautiful summer afternoon a group of TGC 
members gathered in Virginia Schmidtôs garden to 
enjoy her stunning array of flowers and garden art 
along with wine and ice cream.  Everyone enjoyed 
the chance to explore, chat and relax in the tranquil 
surroundings.  A big thank you to Virginia for kick-
ing off our Garden Get-Togethers.  Now itôs your 
turn to host and show off your garden.    

Right: Vir-
ginia gives 
Kristen a 
little back-
ground on 
her very in-
teresting tree. 

Valerie 
and Ad-
elle  
check out 
the inter-
esting 
plants. 

Left:  Sue, Marianne 
and Victoria enjoy 
the refreshments. 

Above:  We 
all enjoyed 
having Vir-
ginia�¶s hus-
band, Tod, 
join us. 


